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November 19, 2020 

 

Platting 

Development Services Department 

City of Corpus Christi 

2406 Leopard St, Suite 100 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408 

 

Subject:   Padre Island, Section E, Block 2, Lot 19R 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

The Owner/Developer platting the subject property would like to request a waiver for the required 

sidewalk construction. The reason for the request is the absence of sidewalk at adjacent developed lots 

as well as in the general area. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Michael C. York, P.E. 

 President 

 York Engineering, Inc. 


